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EVENT CANCELLATION 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is with a heavy heart that I write to inform you that we have taken the difficult decision to cancel the 
Key Stage 2 performances scheduled for next week. This will affect the Year 3 and 5 performance on 
Tuesday and the Year 4 and 6 perfromance on Monday.  
 
Over the last three days we have been informed of a rapid rise of both confirmed and suspected Covid-
19 cases across the school. As such, we wish to protect our pupils, parents and staff at this time so that 
all may enjoy a Christmas without the fear of further positive Covid-19 cases.  
 
Whilst we know that this will not remove all the risk at present, we feel that this is the most responsible 
course of action. However, we do recognise that the children have worked hard on preparing for these 
performances and will be providing a digital version of the performance which we will share with parents 
in due course. 
 
As we know that you understand this developing situation means that it’s now vital to limit social contact 
and avoid gathering and we hope that you understand why we’ve made the difficult decision to cancel 
these Christmas performances. While we know this is disappointing, we hope you can understand the 
steps we’re taking to help keep our school community safe. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to welcoming you 
back into school in the near future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J. Cromey 
Acting Head of School 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


